K D x U ST. GEORGE, UTAH

1450 K C

Whene the Summen Sun Spenda the Winten

ROBERT L. EAHLE
GENERAL MANAGER

20 January 1958

Mr. Maurice W, Nittler
2818 So. Cherckee
Englewood, Colorado

Dear Mr. Nittler:

This is to confirm your reception of our frequency
check tramsmission on 20 January 1958 at 0245 M.S.T.

We sincerely appreciate hearing from DX listeners,
The date on reception at your locetion is of very real value to us.
it might be of interest to you that we are on the air the 3rd. Monday
of each month for a frequency check from 0240 to 6310 M.S.T..

Thank you for your DX report

Sincerely
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Lergy j. Bailey



